Press Release — shooting incident

On September 5th at approximately 0430 am hours Barre City officers responded to reports of
gunshots along the unit block of Brook Street in Barre. Officers located a parked truck that had
received damage from several apparent gunshots as well as a residence that had also received
damage from gunshots. No injuries were reported. Several shell casings of various calibers were
located at the scene. The incident remains under investigation. Anyone with information is asked
to call Barre City PD at 802-476-6613.



